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This is probably the busiest time of year here at SPTC: all our Parent Council membership renewals, planning for our conference and AGM (see below!) and, this year, redesigning our website and IT systems. We're bringing in a new database management system which should make communication better and let us track and monitor the many enquiries we receive from all over Scotland.
Read on for more information on our latest news and some happenings we think will be of interest.

Parent to Parent - Parental Involvement in Action
Have you booked a place at the SPTC Parent to Parent conference? It's a day devoted to parents, with workshops from parents who will share all kinds of experiences, from organising walking busses to dealing with a school merger. We also have two excellent speakers - Maureen McKenna of Glasgow City Council and John Carnochan of the Violence Reduction Unit - who are both strong advocates for parents and the positive impact they can have. There's lots of time to chat and there will be exhibitors there too. Remember - your Parent Council could pay for a group of parents to attend and then share what they learn!
The event is on 10 November in Glasgow: full details and booking forms are on the SPTC website.

British Science Association - Grants for Scottish schools
The British Science Association is inviting all Scottish schools and organisations to apply for a grant to run an event or activity during National Science & Engineering Week (NSEW), 15th-24 March 2013.
NSEW is the UK’s widest celebration of all things science and engineering.
The NSEW grant scheme, funded by the Scottish Government, is designed to help Scottish schools and organisations get their own NSEW celebrations off the ground. Funding of £200 is available for schools to help run an event or activity. Applications deadline is 16 November - so waste no time. Click here for full details.
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RespectMe Conference 
RespectMe is the Scottish national anti-bullying service, raising awareness of bullying, carrying out research as well as providing training.

If your parent group is reviewing your school's bullying policy this event could be for you: info on the RespectMe conference on 20 November can be found here
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NPFS Latest
The National Parent Forum has it's annual conference THIS SATURDAY, 6 October in Bishopbriggs. Aiming High has lots to see, hear and do. Can you make it? More info here

Leading up to the event, this week there's an on-line discussion giving parents the chance to debate with key figures in government and elsewhere in Scottish education - you can join in here
[image: image4.jpg]BEAIS





Ethnic minorities and parental involvement
SPTC is working with BEMIS - an organisation that supports ethnic minorities and communities - and we'll soon be sending out a survey to help us understand how well represented ethnic minorities are in parent groups.
We'll email or post out a link to the survey - please look out for it!



